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Subject: Information for offer holders – key changes to Programme Name AY

Dear Name,
We would like to thank you for your application for programme name, delivered by the Department of department at Imperial College London.
Following a recent review of the programme we are pleased to inform you of some enhancements we will be making to the programme ahead of the new academic year.
Summary of changes: (List all changes)
· Modification 1
· Modification 2
For more information about the programme, please visit our webpage: link course page (this page needs to be up-to-date, if not remove this section).
If you have any questions about changes that have been made please do not hesitate to get in touch.
We look forward to welcoming you to the programme in month/year.
Best Wishes,
Contact Name 
Contact Details













Subject: Information for current students – key changes to Programme Name AY

Dear Name,
Following a recent review of the programme we are pleased to inform you of some enhancements we will be making to the programme ahead of the new academic year.
Summary of changes: (List all changes)
· Modification 1
· Modification 2
If you have any questions about changes that have been made please do not hesitate to get in touch.
Best Wishes,
Contact Name 
Contact Details
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